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Welcome to Brunswick Reformed Church’s worship celebrations.  To 

make our mutual experience more enjoyable today please: 

 

1.  Relax - At BRC you can rest assured that you will not be embarrassed, singled out, 

or put on the spot. 

 

2. Fill Out a Welcome Card - These can be dropped in the offering boxes. The  

information won’t be misused, and will help us know who’s been here.  It’s also a 

great way to drop a note to, or request a contact from, a staff member. 

 

3.  Ask for Prayer - If you have a prayer concern to share, write it on the back of 

your welcome card.  Give completed forms to an usher or the pastor before the  

service begins. 

 

4.  Know There Are Options for Children –  

• The small room in the right rear corner has rocking chairs where little ones can 

be rocked, quieted or nursed. 

• We have an excellent nursery for ages 0-3 at the far end of our education wing. 

 

5.  Do Not Feel Obligated to Give - If you are a first-time guest, please do not feel 

obligated to participate in the offering.  This is a time when members and regular  

attendees honor God by giving to his work through this church.  Let today be our gift 

to you. 

 

6.  “Give by Text” is available. Simply send a text to 330-239-8652 with the amount 

you would like to contribute.  

 

8. For more information : www.b-r-c.org 

    

 

Subscribe to “brunswickreformed “on YouTube 

 

    

  Follow “Brunswick Reformed Church” on Facebook 

 

 

 

Who Is BRC? We are a member of the Reformed Church in America, a Protestant 

denomination that goes back to the Reformation period in Europe when the Church 

was “reformed” according to the Word of God. We are a mixture of Christians from 

many denominational backgrounds, all seeking to grow in our spiritual maturity as we 

live by faith with Jesus as our forgiver and leader.   

Michele Harbaugh’s brother Bobby’s MRI came back perfect. Cancer 
has not spread. They will remove part of his lung and do radiation. 
Praise the Lord! 
 
Continue faithful in prayer for those with ongoing health concerns: 
Biagio Boytim, Marie Buser, Rick Demeter, Nancy Hanwell, Rose 
Murray, Eileen Raich, Gini Reinke, Margaret Zapotechne & Steve 
Zapotechne. Continue to pray for our military personnel. 

 

Our offering for 2/13/22 was $8,236.62 towards the annual budget.  The 

month-to-date total offering is $19,334.46. Monthly budget-to-date is 

$17,770.00. 

SAVE THE 

DATE! 

 

Register online at 

manuplife.com 

 

$35 online  

$45 at the door 

http://www.b-r-c.org
manuplife.com


 

REACT Student Ministries.... 

For Sunday, February 20th 

 

Movie night at the Piorkowski’s 5-8pm 

SUMMER CAMP! 

Register your youth for camp this summer! We will be going back to 

Beulah Beach in Vermillion, OH 

 

For more information check out beulahbeach.org  and learn about their 

Overnight Camps. 

 

To register:  https://www.beulahbeach.org/overnightcamp/ 

 

*Use the voucher code BRC100 to get $100 off when you register  

*If you register by March 20th, Beulah Beach will give you an  

additional $25 discount! 

 

High School  Camp (ages 14-18)    June 26th-July 1st 
 

Middle School Splash Camp 1 (ages 11-14)   July 10th-15th 

Welcome to Worship! 
 

*Heart Preparation  

*Time of Praise 

*Prayer 

*Message 

*Announcements/Prayer Concerns/ Congregational Prayer  

   (giving of our offerings)  

*Time of Praise 

*Benediction/ The Lord’s Blessing 

Heidelberg Catechism 
 
Question 26.What do you believe when you say, "I believe in God the 
Father almighty, maker of heaven and earth"? 
 
Answer: 
That the eternal Father of our Lord Jesus Christ,  
who out of nothing created heaven and earth and everything in them,  
who still upholds and rules them by eternal counsel and providence,  
is my God and Father  
because of Christ His Son.  
 
I trust Him so much that I do not doubt  
he will provide whatever I need  
for body and soul,  
and he will turn to my good  
whatever adversity God sends me in this sad world.  
He is able to do this because he is almighty God; 
he desires to this because he is a faithful Father. 

beulahbeach.org
https://www.beulahbeach.org/overnightcamp/


What’s happening this week- 
 
Today:  
  9:00am     Worship Service 
10:00am     Bible Study, Acts, Red Room 
11:00am     Worship Service  
11:15am    Children’s Sunday School  
                  (dismissed from service by pastor) 
  3:00pm     Gathering at Medina Ice Festival  

 

Monday: 
   6:00pm     Deacons meeting, Red Room  
   7:00pm     Consistory meeting, Green Room  
 

Tuesday: 
  6:30pm     REFIT®, fellowship area  
 

Wednesday: 
   9:30am     Titus 2 Women’s Study, Red Room  
   6:30pm     How to Read the Bible study, online  
 

Thursday: 
  6:30pm     REFIT®, fellowship area  
  7:00pm     Worship Team practice 
 

Saturday: 
  7:30am     Coyne small group, online  
  9:00am     REFIT®, fellowship area  
  1:00pm     GriefShare, Green Room 

Just a reminder that we will be having an 
informal fun day today at 3 at the Gazebo in 
Medina for the Ice Festival.  Come as you 
can, come as you are, and enjoy a nice day 
together! 
 

If you are newer to BRC and you want to take 
our Next Steps Class, this is the class that  
teaches more about who we are and what we  
believe and can lead to membership, please let 
Pastor Dan or Pastor Jay know today. 
 

We have a class scheduled on Sundays after worship starting next week 
Feb 27th.   

THE BROKEN HEART 
WOMEN’S GRIEF CONFERENCE 

 

AT BRC APRIL 2, 2022         9AM-4PM 
 

This healing , full-day event will feature speakers, 
discussion sessions, and music addressing struggles 
with death of spouse, miscarriage, fetal demise, 
trauma, and other types of grief.  

 

Featuring:  
• Ginger Taddeo 

• Karen Pilarowski 

• Vicki Zeilinger   

• Maryjo Hartman, worship leader 
 
Early registration is only $20.00 and includes lunch and continental 
breakfast. Consider gifting a ticket to a friend and joining her for a day 
of Healing retreat. Register at b-r-c.org 
For Questions, contact Ginger Taddeo at ginger.taddeo@gmail.com 

TWO NEW STUDIES COMING SOON! 
  
The first is called “Faith Under Pressure” and 
will be a study of 1st and 2nd Peter,  
meeting the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of the 
month from 7 – 830 here in the Red 
room.  Start March 2nd. 
 

 
The next is a study titled Emotionally Healthy  
Spirituality.  This study will be talking about what it 
takes to be a more mature person, and more  
importantly a more mature disciple of Jesus Christ.   
If you are interested in this study please let Pastor 
Jay know so he can order you a book. 

We are starting to plan our annual Easter 

Egg Hunt for Palm Sunday! We are in need 

of candy donations to stuff the eggs. There 

is a tote on the shelf across from the  

kitchen for donations. Thank you for  

supporting our BRC kids! 

http://b-r-c.org/
mailto:ginger.taddeo@gmail.com

